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Comments in Docket No. 41606

If you want to be a PROTESTOR only, please complete this form. Although public comments are not

treated as evidence, they help inform the PUC and its staff of the public concerns and identify issues to be
explored. The PUC welcomes such participation in its proceedings.

Mail this completed form and 10 copies to:

Public Utility Commission of Texas
Central Records
Attn: Filing Clerk
1701 N. Congress Ave.
P.O. Box 13326
Austin, TX 78711-3326
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I am NOT requesting to intervene in this proceeding. As a PROTESTOR, I understand the following:

n I am NOT a party to this case;

n My comments are not considered evidence in this case; and

n I have no further obligation to participate in the proceeding.

Please check one of the following:

q I own property with a habitable structure located near one or more of the utility's proposed routes for a
transmission line.

V one or more of the utility's proposed routes would cross my property.

q Other. Please describe and provide comments. You may attach a separate page, if necessary.
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Signatury of person submitting comments:
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Effective: January 1, 2003
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July 10, 2013

Public Utility Commission of Texas
Central Records
1701 N. Congress Ave.
PO Box 13326
Austin, TX 78711-3326

RE: Comment in Docket No. 41606

Dear Sir or Madam:

I'm writing to comment on the proposed high capacity transmission electricity line that
will cross my property here in Edinburg, TX. Such proposed route will go about one
mile north from its source and then cuts across west towards its destination.

I believe going north one mile is not enough because the transmission line will intrude in
a heavily populated area now and more so in the future.

A more reasonable and responsible planning would be for the proposed route to be placed
further north about two to three miles from its source and then west to its destination.
The population is less dense in that area, and therefore, its impact less severe.

I know utility companies are business and will try to optimize profits, but like all business
they must show responsible planning in their projects.

I'm writing to you members of the Public Utility Commission of Texas because you
have the power to see that concerns such as mine are taken into consideration when
granting or denying the relevant Certificate of Convenience and Necessity. I want to
thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Salvador Guerrero Jr.
904 South 15'h Ave
Edinburg, TX 78539
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